

MARCH NEWSLETTER

special education department

THIS MONTH...

We will:

- participate in MISA Testing for 5th Grade
- read a lot of books because it's Read Across America Month
- celebrate Women History Month

IMPORTANT DATES

- March 5 Regular School Day (No Delayer Opening)
 - March 31: Eid Al Fitr (Schools Closedul



HOMEWORK TIP OF THE MONTH

Plan: Create a list of what you need to do, including deadlines. Break big assignments into smaller chunks.

Find a good place to work: Find a quiet place without distractions.

Take breaks: Schedule time to work and take breaks to re-energize.

Establish a routine: Work on homework at the same time each day.

Ask questions: Ask your teacher for clarification about assignments.

Use study techniques: Take notes, underline, or draw pictures to help you process information.

Get organized: Have all the supplies you need in one place.

Prioritize: Focus on more challenging assignments first.

Take responsibility: Know how much weight each assignment carries.

Be consistent: Develop good work habits to help you succeed.

TIPS FOR PARENTS

Help your child develop good study habits.

Establish boundaries around study time.

Encourage your child to break up big

assignments into manageable chunks.

Emphasize the value of diligence and consistency.

